
 Far-rightists urge IDF draftees to cover up abuse of Palestinians 
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Far-right activists distributed fliers to fresh draftees at the Israel Defense Forces induction
center in Tel Hashomer on Tuesday urging them not to confide in their commanders and to
refrain from cooperating with investigators if they physically abuse Palestinians in the territories.

The notice was intended for enlistees into the Kfir infantry brigade, most of whose operations
take place in the territories.
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http://haaretz.com/hasen/spages/1103692.html

